
 
 

 

 

Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) 
The Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) is a federal law that safeguards the online privacy of 
children.  It requires website and online service operators to obtain verifiable parental consent before 
collecting personal information from children under 13 years old. 

COPPA permits schools to act as agents for parents and provide consent to collect personal information only 
when it is used for educational purposes. 

Saint Philip Neri Catholic School utilizes various online tools and educational applications - such as Clever, 
Google Workspace for Education, GoGuardian and other Curriculum Department-approved third-party sites - 
to support and enhance students’ learning.  These platforms may collect personal information (such as name, 
grade level, and login data) to: 

• Create individual student account  

• Track academic progress 

• Deliver personalized learning experiences throughout the school year 

These apps or websites may include the following: 

Epic - Students McGraw Hill Adobe 
ExploreLearning Nitro Type Sora by OverDrive Education 
HMH Learning Typing.com Creator Studio 
IXL World Book Online Grammarly 
Kahoot Pear Deck  

 

By signing the consent and verification below you give consent for Saint Philip Neri Catholic School to collect, 
use, and disclose your child’s information. You further acknowledge and consent this information will be 
exchanged with 3rd party platforms linked to Google Workspace for Education used in your child’s education.  

 

 


